
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 11/03/2025 6:20:31 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

11/03/2025

MISS Lucy Brophy
3 Cohen St ST
NSW

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

The roads around this area are grid locked all ready. Please think of the pollution the traffic
road accident risk with so many school kids in the area. We don’t need a fast food place
opposite another fast food place.




